
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                             28th October 2018  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


 

This Sunday Evening 28th October: 
 * 5pm Mass Excelsis, The thirty voice Catholic Choir join 

us prior to their concert in  
The Melbourne Recital Centre  
on Friday 2nd November.  

 
 

Next Sunday Evening 02nd November: 

* The Legends of Brass join us for the last 

time this year.  
We will welcome them back in March 2019. 

 

Next Sunday Evening 28th October: 

* An Ensemble from  

The Australian Chamber Choir  
will sing at the 5pm Student Mass.   

 
 



 
 

A packed house at neighbouring St 
Michael’s School Hall North Melbourne, 
with some smart trivia operators, made for 
a fun evening last Saturday night. 
 
Tables laden with food and drink set a 
scene for old and young enjoying the 
gathering together. Profit from the evening 
plus the proceeds from the raffle came to 
$2,402.50. This money will be well used by 
our St Vincent de Paul Conference in the 
constant cases of local emergency such as 
housing and supplying essential home 
meals to people particularly in distressing 
domestic situations. 
 
Thanks to our Parish Council our 
organisers, in particular to Simon our Trivia 
Master. Many thanks to our donors of gifts, 
and to all who worked to bring the night 
together so well. 



 
 

When: Thursday 8th November 7:30pm 
 

Where: 30 Bayles St Parkville 
 

Author: Jennifer Egan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Book: Manhattan Beach 
 

Enquiries: Evan John 0407 545 413 
 

New Readers always welcome! 



 

The Rotary Club of Carlton is conducting a  
ROTARY BOOK FAIR  

ON SATURDAY 23 MARCH &  
SUNDAY 24 MARCH 2019. 

 

The Book Fair will be held at 
Kathleen Syme Library & 
Community Centre, 251 
Faraday Street, Carlton, with 
the proceeds to assist the 
funding of Mental Health 
Research and a Program for 
the Homeless. 

Please drop your books, vinyls, CDs, DVDs you no 
longer read, look at /listen to etc. into the Donation 
Box located in the church porch. 

An opportunity to help these great Rotary 
Community Projects 

Thank you again for your support to the Rotary Club 
of Carlton- we are there for humanity and our 
community. 



 



 



 
Dear Friends, 
 

On Monday 22 October 2018 at 11:00am, our Prime Minister 
will deliver a National Apology to Victims and Survivors of 
Institutional Child Sexual Abuse, which will acknowledge the 
painful truth which was uncovered through the work of the 
Royal Commission into Institutional Responses to Child Sexual 
Abuse. The Nation’s apology will give expression for our own 
institution’s appalling failures. We stand in solidarity in 
expressing words of apology to those whose lives have been 
beset by the turmoil inflicted upon them when they were 
innocent and vulnerable children. 
 

We are very grateful to Cathy Jenkins, Director – Archbishop’s 
Office for Evangelisation, for preparing a resource which you 
will find helpful in your pastoral setting. The resource provides 
a framework for your own community to participate in solidarity 
by giving expression through silence, words of 
acknowledgement, prayer and ritual action. 
 

May the National Apology bring a sense of profound 
acknowledgement to the thousands of Australians whose 
stories have now been told and those still too afraid to speak, 
of our collective sorrow, sadness and sincere apology. 
 

May our humble prayers help to provide the gift of healing for 
those who have longed to hear these words. 
 

We place our trust in Christ Jesus who is our light and promise. 
 
 
 

Monsignor Greg Bennet 
Vicar General 
Catholic Archdiocese of Melbourne 


